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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: please stop

Dear Director,  
 
This is such a cruel sport with almost no benefit whatsoever. We have plenty of opportunities to gamble and throw away our money without 
encouraging a brutal trade. We monitor live exports but greyhounds don't receive that respect.  
This Industry NEEDS greater accountability and if that cannot happen then it must be stopped. Use the tax revenue generated from these 
animals to support a worthy cause.  
 

  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Aidan Burgess  

  
 

 




